
Affirmative	
  Action,	
  Equal	
  Opportunity	
  Employer	
  

District	
  10	
  Como	
  Community	
  Council	
  	
  
1224	
  Lexington	
  Parkway	
  North	
  

Saint	
  Paul,	
  MN	
  55103	
  	
  
651.644.3889	
  	
  

district10@district10comopark.org	
  
www.district10comopark.org	
  

	
  
 
June 14, 2017 
 
Barb McMonigal-St.Dennis 
City of Saint Paul 
Department of Safety and Inspections 
375 Jackson St, Suite 220 
Saint Paul, MN 55101 
 
Ms. McMonigal-St.Dennis, 
I am writing in support of the sound variance proposed for the annual Hmong Freedom Festival. As 
residents, we are happy to welcome this national event back to Como Park for another year, and our 
committee unanimously voted in favor of approving the request. No one from the community spoke 
against the event and several that spoke in favor. Please approve this variance request with the conditions 
recommended by DSI. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Kevin Dahm 
Chair of the Land Use Committee 
Como Community Council District 10 
 
 


